Re 1ts of our Last Euchre (M.A.M.A.)

Ladies High - Carole Hill Men's High - Randy Thomas

Ladies Lone Hands - Norma Davis Mens Lone Hands - Donnie Martin

Ladies Low Score - Goldie Greene Mens Low Score - Ila Smith.

Our Mother's Auxiliary for Minor Athlotics are having the next euchre at the home of Joe Montour on Thursday, Fob. 26, 1970, at 8:00 p.m. Admission .50 ϕ . EVERYONE WELCOME!

Would all the Mothers please turn in their tickets for the 50-50 Draw to Mrs. Norma Davis. The Draw is to take place this coming week-end.

PERSONALS

At the St. Jude's Anflican Church, Brantford annual vostry meeting, Mrs. Graham Edward (Mee Alice Monture) was elected Lay Delegate to London Synod. Michael Edward, son of Mr. and Mrs. Edward was elected People's Warden. Michael teaches at the Brantford Collegiate Institute.

Miss Linda Joy Johnson, daughter of Mr. & Mrs. Raymond L. Johnson, Tonawanda, N.Y. passed an audition and will appear in the Miss Northern Eric County Pageant on March 7th at Kenmore Wost Senior High School, Buffalo, N.Y. presented by Kenmore and Tonawanda JayCees. The contestants will appear on TV Channel 7 at 11:00 plm. on March 3/70. So tune in folks. Hearty congratulations and Best wishes for success, Linda Joy.

Miss Jewsie Maracle, Niagara Falls, N.Y., granddaughter of the late Mrs. Mary Maracle of Martin's Corners graduated on Friday from the Memorial Hospital as a Nurse's Aide. Jessie is to be commended for her determination and her success.

Mrs. John Baptiste, R. R. #6, Hagersville has returned home after a lengthy stay for treatment at Chedoke Hospital, Hamilton.

Mr. Elmer Hill, R. R. _6, Hagersville. Ontario is a patient in the Lady Willingdon Nursing Home.

Mrs. Harvey General, Niagara Falls, N.Y. and Mrs. Gertrude Schuler, R. R. #2, Ohsweken have returned from LaFayette, North Carolina after a two weeks vacation where they visited a son and nephew in the U.S. Army.

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Crogan, Buffalo, N.Y. visited relatives on the Reserve on Sunday. Mrs. Elliott Moses and Mrs. Muriel Arlson returned home last Saturday after a pleasant sojourn in Florida,

Mrs. Henry LaForme, Mrs. George King, Mrs. Nathan Montour, and Mrs. Kenneth Welch attended the Erie Presbyterial last Monday in Caledonia.

Mr. Graham Smith, Snyder, N.Y. was a parental visitor to the Reserve over the week-end. Miss Elsie Powless, Buffalo, N.Y. visited relatives on the Reserve last week-end.

Mr. R. J. Montour, treasurer of the Ohsweken Eibrary Board and Mrs. Lillian Montour, librarian, attended the South Central Regional Library Conference at the Holiday Inn in Hamilton on February 15th and 16th.

Mrs. Ethel Brant Monture returned home Sunday evening from a speaking engagement in Toron Toronto. Ontario.

Dr. & Mrs. T. J. Jamieson, Lincoln Park, Mich. returned to their home, Grand River for the week-end.

Mrs, Elva Martin and girl friend of Cloveland, Ohio were guests of the former's parents, Mr, & Mrs. Seymour Hill, Sour Springs last week=end.

Mrs. Margaret (Bugs) Lavell, London, Ontario, was also the week-ond guest of her par ents Mr. & Mrs. Seymour Hill. Margaret leaves shortly for Hawaii on a three weeks vacation. Mr. Arnold Hill, R. R. #1, Middleport returned home last Friday in good health after treatment in the Brantford General Hospital.

Mrs, R. J. Montour was elected Lay Delogate to Synod from the Middleport Anglican Church The entire community will join with Tekawennako in congratulations and commendation to Mr. & Mrs. Seymour Hill on the Grand Oponing of their fine new store, Sour SpringsRoad. A Family gathering honoured Mr. & Mrs. Elmer Hill on Sunday, on the occasion of their 55th Wedding Anniversary. Mr. Hill was home from Lady Willingdon Nursing Home for this Special Day?